
6/12/12  

Nancy Walsh, 2031 Lincoln, 699-3526, contacted Ward 4 to express her opposition to the 

development at Grand & Finn. She said, “Our family has been in this house since 1933 

and I’m the last of the family.  I’ve observed all of the changes that have taken place.  

I’m calling about 2124 Grand.   

 

I think it would be a very, very big mistake to allow that thing, as described, to be built.   

I think it would be very tall.  It’s taller than  

St. Thomas allows.  It will create more traffic problems and parking problems and we 

already have those.  I have to have permit parking to carry my groceries into my house.   

 

It’s just to the point where we’re still okay, but something like this is going to tip us over. 

I don’t want to see this area turned into a shabby area around the college the way they 

were at the University when I attended there.  I am very much opposed to it! 

 

These are all of the reasons not to have it.  I appreciate Mr. Stark’s noticing this.  Thank 

you. 

 
Shari, can you please enter into the public record? 

 

Thank you. 

Darlyne 

 

 


